
Dear Penny

I object to the proposed childcare at 16 Bangaroo Street due to:

l noise – I am home for most of the day and even the noise from the works they’ve done to date has been 
a nuisance, I imagine once there are 24 children there this will be worse.

l traffic – It’s a busy, narrow street that I try not cross, the extra traffic will make it impossible.
l danger - the extra traffic can only lead to disaster.

I don’t believe this is the right place for a childcare centre.

Thank you
Judy Masters
6/2 Worrobil Street
North Balgowlah
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